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JICA Grovp TRAINING COURSE IN HYDROGRAPHIC SURVEY
1999

The JICA Group Training Course in Hydrographic Survey(International Accredited Category B Course)
for 1999 started at the Hydrographic Department of Japan, Tokyo, on 9 April and will be conducted

till 5 November 1999.

Arrangements for conducting the course are administrated by the Japan International Cooperation
Agency (JICA) and supported by Japan Hydrographic Association(JHA).

In this training course, 11 participants from 11 countries, who were selected among many applicants,
are now participating in the course being conducted at JHD.
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From left : Mr. Nazam(Malaysia), Mr

_w‘,ﬁ;'Q;«éﬁijg

. Jeong(Korea), Mr. Hoang(Viet-Nam),
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Mr. Lagonsin(Philippines), Mr. Fazlur(Bangladesh), Mr. Mamdouh (Egypt),
Mr. Safdar(Pakistan}, Mr. Cliftian(Suriname), Mr. Zameer(Maldives),
Mr. Chathura(Sri-Lanka), Mr. Vakarau(Fiji)

The participants are:

Mr. Fazlur Rahman, Assistant Director(Survey)
Bangladesh Inland Water Transport Authority, Bangladesh

Mr. Mamdouh Mohamed Gad Mohamed, Engineer
Dredging Department, Suez Canal Authority, Egypt

Mr. Jioweli Vakarau, Senior Technical Assistant
Hydrographic Office, Fiji

Mr. Jeong Ou-Jin, Oceanographic Engineer
National Oceanographic Research Institute(NORI), Korea

Mr. Mohd Nazam bin Sulaiman, Technical Assistant-Survey
Marine Department of Peninsular Malaysia, Malaysia

Mr. Ahmed Zameer, Construction Officer Trainee
Ministry of Construction and Public Works, Maldives

Mr. Agha Ali Safdar, Survey Officer
Hydrographic Department, Pakistan

Mr. Lagonsin Apolinio Monreal, commissioned 0fficer
Hydrographic & Geodetic Survey Dept., NAMRIA, Philippines

Mr. Chathura K. Amarasiﬁghe. Hydro/Land Surveyor
National Aquatic Resources, Research and Development Agency
Sri Lanka

Mr. Samidin Cliftian, Hydrographic Survevor
Maritime Autoriteit Suriname Hydrographic Department, Suriname

Mr. Hoang Trung Thanh, Engineer of (ceanography
Marine Hydrometeorological Center, Viet-nam

Visit to Besei Hydrographic Observatory,
6th Regional Maritime Safety Headquarters



